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16 November 2023


Dear Parent / Guardian

As part of our Stargazers Topic in the Spring Term, Year 5 will be going on an exciting visit to the National Space centre on Thursday 18 January 2024.

Children will have the opportunity to take part in a planetarium experience and touring the centre to learn many different facts about space.  The visit costs £21.00 per child, which includes transport.

We will be leaving school at 8:50am and be back by the end of the school day. Please ensure that your child is at school by 8:30am. We aim to be back in school by 3:20pm, but you will be contacted via Parent Pay should that change.

Your child will need to:

· Bring a packed lunch and drink, (no glass bottles, cans or sweets please).  If your child receives Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them.

· Ensure the lunch is in a suitable bag such as a small backpack.

· Wear school uniform and sensible shoes, e.g. trainers 

The visit can only take place if sufficient funds are received through voluntary contributions. The visit money is non-refundable as entrance/activity fees and transport must be paid for in advance by school.

For any further information you require about the trip, please speak to your child’s teacher. If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the consent form and make a payment of £21.00 via ParentPay. 
Without this consent we WILL NOT be able to take your child on the trip.


Thank you.



Year 5 Team
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Dale Community Primary School
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Head Teacher: Mrs L Foster
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Dear Parent / Guardian


 


 


As part of our Stargazers Topic in the Spring Term, Year 5 will be going on an exciting visit 


to the National Space centre on Thursday 18 


January 2024.


 


 


Children will have the opportunity to take part in a planetarium experience and touring 


the centre to learn many different facts about space.  


The visit costs £21.00 per child, 


which includes transport.


 


 


We will be leaving school at 8:


50


am a


nd be back by the end of the school day. Please 


ensure that your child is at school by 8:


30


am


.


 


We aim to be back in school by 3:20


pm


, but 


you


 


will be contacted 


via 


Parent Pay


 


should that change.


 


 


Your child will need to:


 


 


·


 


Bring a packed lunch and drink, 


(no glass bottles, cans or sweets please).  If your 


child receives Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them.


 


 


·


 


Ensure the lunch is in a 


suitable bag


 


such as a small backpack.


 


 


·


 


Wear school uniform and sensible shoes, e.g. trainers 


 


 


The 


visit can only take place if sufficient funds are received through voluntary 


contributions. The visit money is non


-


refundable as entrance/activity fees and transport 


must be paid for in advance by school.


 


 


For any further information you require about the 


trip, please speak to your child


’


s 


teacher. If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the 


consent 


form


 


and make a 


payment of £21


.00


 


via


 


ParentPay


. 


 


Without this consent we 


WILL NOT


 


be able to take y


our child on the trip


.


 


 


 


Thank you.


 


 


 


 


Year 5 Team
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